The STBAFF 3-5 grade students
will be participating in a
service night assembling
blessing bags and creating
prayer cards for the homeless
that visit “Sharing and Caring
Hands.” Our service night is on
Wednesday, November 17,

‘cpna’rions Needed

We are seeking the following
donations. If you are interested in
donating, call or text Kara #952-
250-3620.

s Warm winter gloves

»  Wool socks

» Travel Size Hand Lotion
»  Mints/Gum

» (CASH to purchase items

Donations need to be collecied by
Monday, November 150 THANKS
for your support!




